

Dear Donor of the Bautista Memorial Scholarship,

Hello my name is Gabriella Del Bosque, a junior at Mother McAuley and I am one of the honored recipients of the Bautista Memorial Scholarship. I would like to express my gratitude for being chosen to receive this award, I am honored to express the memory of this scholarship. My family and I hold a great amount of gratitude towards the donor of this scholarship. As my third year attending Mother Mcauley I am fortunate enough to have many different activities at school. During the spring season I am an athlete who plays on the varsity soccer team. All year round I am also a musician, who performs in the school orchestra playing the violin. Freshman year I played the instrument for the first time and have enjoyed ever since. I am also an active participant in the school's Mariachi Club, which helps me show my pride for my latin heritage.

Once again I would like to express my gratitude for receiving this scholarship. I am proud of this achievement and will honor the meaning behind it. Thank you for giving me the opportunity to represent this scholarship in this year to come.

Síncerely, Gabríella Del Bosque